From: Stephen Archer <stephen.archer@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 March 2018 13:49

To:

Subject: RE: Land at West Kingsford (North of A944 Road), Skene Road, Aberdeen

Many thanks – yes, have seen already but better twice rather than not at all.

Cheers Stephen

From: @aberdeencity.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 March 2018 13:47

To: Stephen Archer < stephen.archer@aberdeenshire.gov.uk >; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk >;

Robert Gray <robert.gray@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Land at West Kingsford (North of A944 Road), Skene Road, Aberdeen

Importance: High

Dear Mr Archer,

Please see attached correspondence, which I understand may also have been issued to Aberdeenshire Council under separate cover by the Scottish Government.

Thanks and regards,

Planning and Sustainable Development | Communities, Housing and Infrastructure | Aberdeen City Council | Business Hub 4 | Ground Floor North | Marischal College | Broad Street | Aberdeen AB10 1AB

Tel. (01224) 52

General Enquiries 01224 52

Customer Feedback Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PlanningDM

@gov.scot [mailto: @gov.scot]

Sent: 06 March 2018 11:35

To:

Cc:

Subject: Land at West Kingsford (North of A944 Road), Skene Road, Aberdeen

For your attention.

| Scottish Government | 0131 244 7073



This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan còmhla ris) dhan neach neo luchd-ainmichte a-mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam bith, a' toirt a-steach còraichean, foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh, gun chead. Ma 's e is gun d'fhuair sibh seo gun fhiosd', bu choir cur às dhan phost-d agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh agus fios a leigeil chun neach a sgaoil am post-d gun dàil.

Dh'fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a chlàradh neo air a sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar laghail eile. Dh'fhaodadh nach eil beachdan anns a' phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.

This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk Dh'fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. 'S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a' ciallachadh gu bheil iad a' riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar Dheathain. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk